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To the Council of the City of White Rock,

I live at  in a condo and I strongly oppose this request for
Variance permit No. 450. 

I moved into this beautiful area about 7 years ago.  Since then there has been
extensive building in the downtown area of White Rock.  Many tall high rises have
been built during this short time. This has resulted in a much higher population
density and a greater demand for parking spots.  
If this variance is granted I believe that it will make it even more difficult for people
visiting, shopping, and going to restaurants to find parking in this area of downtown
White Rock.  This new high rise has already been given approval to build higher
than the area was originally planned for...so you have already granted that to them. 
When you did that you changed the zoning for the site my building is on and
lowered the height of the future building. 
I strongly oppose this variant and I hope that you will understand the ramifications
of granting this to our community. 
Thank you for your consideration,

S  Smith

White Rock, BC

C-2


